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Greetings from Ann & Nat
We have been visiting with prospective families including a number from 
Florida seen during our trip in November.
In this season of gratitude we give thanks for our entire Camp Robindel 
Family.  We continue to appreciate your confidence in us. Whether you 
are welcoming in the holiday of Chanukah with its glowing candles or 
decorating your Christmas tree, we wish you much joy.
May the New Year ahead be filled with love, good health and, 
most importantly, PEACE throughout the world.					         Love, Ann & Nat

Where in the World is...Jolly?
Jolly is preparing for her traveling season! We can’t wait to meet the awesome 
team that she hires for the 2016 summer. She already has a head start due to 

the many returning staff as well as referrals from previous staff members.
If Jolly will be in a town near you and you would like to meet with 
her or stop by and talk with prospective staff about your camp experiences 
please send her an email - jolly@robindel.com.

January 8-9: London, England

January 10: Manchester, England

January 13: Edinburgh, Scotland 

January 29 - February 3: Paris, France

February 10: Minnesota State University

February 15-19: Purdue University, Indiana University, University of Michigan

Also in 
this issue...

•	 International T-Shirt Day
•	 Robindel Recommends
•	 CR Celebrates
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mailto:natman%40comcast.net?subject=
mailto:jolly%40robindel.com.?subject=


Internationa l   Wear Your Summer Camp T-s
hi

rt
 D

ay
!

Thanks for 
participating 
and showing 

your Robindel 
spirit all around 

the world!!



These 6 CR counselors are spending the year together in New 
Zealand! We love seeing friends from CR 

become life-long friends around the world!



Robindel Recommends
This section features books, news articles, organizations, recipes and 
other items that we enjoyed...and we hope you will too! 
Click on the blue text to be directed to the online link.

•	 I.D. Me Labels- “Labels for all stages of life.” Great for home, school and camp!

•	 Look Who Went To Camp! - Check out these scientists, musicians, athletes & more who went to camp!

•	 Stephanie Gottlieb Fine Jewelry - Former CR camper is making CR Zip Code necklaces.
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Are You 
Following 

Camp 
Robindel? @instarobindel

https://www.idmelabels.com/
http://www.aca-nynj.org/conference-details/keynotes
http://www.acacamps.org/campers-families/news-resources/camp-inspirations-look-who-went-camp
http://stephaniegottlieb.com/products/zip-code-charm
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Our warmest Rob indel congratu lat ions!

Respect   Friendship   Honesty   Teamwork   Empathy   Tradition 

Congratulations to Emily Hodapp and 
Tim Holt (aka “Tim and Hodapp”) 

who got married on October 10, 
2015. They were surrounded by many 

CR friends including Travis and 
Barbi Sprute, Brock Uhlman, Steven 
Amerson, Julie Thomas, Alli Osborn, 

Katie Boleware and Julia Blair. 
We hope that the wedding was as 
much fun as your camp wedding 

a few years ago! 

Congratulations to Zoe Katz 
(Juniper 2006), the new 

Director of Entertainment 
Philanthropy

at Weinstein-Carnegie 
Philanthropic Group. 

Check out her 
Fit List feature 

HERE. 
Thanks for the 

Robindel shout 
outs Zoe!

Congrats to Julie Thomas on her 
new position as Assistant Outdoor 

Education Director at YMCA of 
the Rockies. We wish you well on 

your new adventure!

On September 18, 2015 
Jacqueline Hopmeyer 
(Juniper 2001) & Matt 
Goldsmith got engaged. 
This smart man took her 
Mom out for ice cream 
to ask permission...while 
Jacqueline was at the 65th 
CR Reunion! Their wedding 
is planned for August in 
Montreal, their home town. 
Mazel Tov!

Congratulations to the new Assistant Director of The Outdoor 
Center at Georgia Collge and State University: Billy Copeland. 

We are thrilled for him as he begins his “dream job.”

http://www.shesfittolead.com/shes-pretty-in-pink-the-pink-agenda-we-mean-welcome-to-the-fit-list-zoe-katz/


If you have any news or other requests for the next newsletter, we’d love to hear from you!  
Please send an email to cori@robindel.com

Future CR Campers!

Melanie (Glickman) Meer 
(Juniper 2001) and Eric 

welcomed baby 
Lilah Hettie on 

November 23, 2015.

High school sweethearts 
Dani (Miller) Garcia 

(Juniper 2000) and her 
husband Bobby welcomed 

baby Lily Jade
on September 12, 2015. 

Lauren (Savett) Hausman (Juniper 1999) and Marc 
welcomed baby Ella Jordan on October 19, 2015. 
Lauren and Marc met through Marc’s sister, Stacy, 
who was Lauren’s big camp sister when she was a 

camper in Birch!

Melissa (Leber) Kutzin 
(Juniper 1997 & 2015 

Camp Doctor) and Jared 
welcomed baby 
Sylvie Rose on 

November 22, 2015. 
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